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Chair Evans, Vice-Chair Lowen, and Members of the Committee: 

 The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) strongly supports HB 

866, which clarifies and confirms the counties’ ownership of and 

responsibility for certain existing sewer systems servicing Hawaiian 

Home Lands.  This bill is part of the Governor’s administrative 

package by request of our department.  

Historically, the counties have accepted the sewer infrastructure 

and performed the necessary repairs and maintenance of the systems. 

Recently, certain counties have either not accepted portions of the 

infrastructure or have not performed needed repair and maintenance for 

the sewers.  Since operating and maintaining sewer systems is a county 

function, the counties should continue to accept the sewer 

infrastructure and perform the required repair and maintenance of 

these systems.  These costs rise with the age of these sewer systems, 

and systems like the one that services the Papakolea homestead were 

built as early as the 1930s.   
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This bill ensures the sufficient and consistent operation, 

improvement, maintenance, and repair of sewer systems servicing 

Hawaiian Home Lands.  If this measure is enacted into law, the 

Department of Hawaiian Home Lands would then be better able to focus 

our effort at developing homes for our beneficiaries.   

Mahalo for the opportunity to testify in strong support. 
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lowen2-Anosh

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2013 5:02 PM
To: waltestimony
Cc: thoughton@honolulu.gov
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB866 on Jan 28, 2013 09:00AM

HB866
Submitted on: 1/27/2013
Testimony for WAL on Jan 28, 2013 09:00AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Tim Houghton
C&C Honolulu, Dept of

Environmental Svcs
Oppose Yes

Comments: Written testimony will be provided at hearing or later.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov


	HB-866_Jobie Masagatani
	HB-866_Tim Houghton

